RAM Energy, Inc.
Meridian Tower, Suite 650 qp

5100 East Skelly Drive
Tulsa, Oklahoma 74135-6549
918.663.2800 FAX 918.663.9540

September 13, 2002

Mr. Van Barton

State of New Mexico

Oil Conservation Division
1301 W. Grand Avenue
Artesia, NM 88210

Re: South Culebra Bluff #2
NM Lease No. 0542014
Unit J Sec. 14-23S-28E
Eddy Co., New Mexico

Van:

Attached is a C-101 “Application for Permit to Plugback, or Add a Zone” for the
subject well. We would like to begin work on this well on or around September
18", We plan on plugging back and recompleting the well in the Upper Brushy
Canyon.

We hope all meets with your approval. If you have any questions or need to
discuss this matter further, please do not hesitate to call me at (918) 632-0639.
Thank you for your help in getting this permit approved.

Sincerely for
RAM Energy, Inc;

Mike Kaiser
Operations Engineer
/mk
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